
 

  
 

Friday, May 17                    
8th Grade End of Year Party 

Beach Boardwalk Bash!  
@IHMS 6:30 PM to 9:00 PM 

 

Monday, June 3  
Boomer’s Field Trip 
8:15 AM to 2:45 PM 
 

Tuesday, June 4 

8th Grade Promotion  

At California High School  
 

Promotion Practice (Required for all 8th graders) 

8:00 AM to 11:00 AM (Drop-off at 7:45am at Event Center) 

(8th Grade Minimum Day) 

 

Promotion Ceremony 
(Students to arrive at Event Center no later than 5:15 PM)  

6:00 PM to approx. 7:30 PM     

 

8TH GRADE 

JAGUARS 

CLASS OF 
2024 

 

 

8th Grade 2024 

Class Promotion 

Activities 
 

 
 



 
                        Deadline to turn in all permission slips and donations 

is Friday, May 3rd to your Core teacher 

 

 
8th Grade End of Year Party 

 

For a Flip-Flopping great time, join your class at the 

8th grade Beach Boardwalk Bash! 

 
When: Friday, May 17th, 2024 
Where:  Iron Horse Middle School 
Cost: $42 per student (Donations can be made by cash/check made 

payable to “IHMS PTA” or online at ihms.futurefund.com)  
Includes: dinner, activities and a Beach Bashin’ Great Time! 
Time: 6:30pm to 9:00pm 
 
 
 

 
When: Monday, June 3rd 

Where: Boomers Livermore Field Trip 

Cost: $90 per student (Donations can be made by cash/check 

made payable to “IHMS” or online at ihms.futurefund.com) 

Includes: Unlimited activities, lunch and transportation 

Time: 8:15am-2:45pm 

*Permission slips required* 

 

**If your student does not attend this field trip, they MUST 

still attend school. 
 

 

 

Tuesday, June 4th 

 

 
 

At California High School 

Ernie Berger Stadium 

9870 Broadmoor Drive 

San Ramon 

 
 

Promotion Practice: 8:00am-11:00am 

Practice is mandatory for all 8th graders. 

Students are to be dropped off at 7:45am at the Event Center.  

Practice will begin promptly at 8:00am and  

Students are dismissed and MUST leave campus at 11:00am. 

 

Promotion Ceremony: 6:00-7:30pm 

Tickets are NOT required. Seats may not be saved and will be available 

on a first-come-first-serve basis.  
 

Congratulations Jaguars!  

We are very proud of you! 


